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Colonel T. J. Dalzell 
U. S. Marine Corps 
Assistant Chief of Staff, Facilities 
Marine Corps Base 
Camp Lejeune, North Carolina 28542-500 1 

Dear Colonel Dalzell: 

,-. 

The Board of County Commissioners recently discussed your request for 
an individual to be appointed to the Technical Review Committee. Since this 
committee’s function is to review and comment on proposed actions to clean 
up sites of environmental contamination it was felt that it would be appropriate 
for the County to be represented by Mr. Cameron Lanier, Environmental Health 
Supervisor,in the County’s Health Department. 

‘. Mr. Lanier’s mailing address is 612 College Street, Jacksonville, N.C. 
i 28540, and he can be reached at 347-2154. I have advised Mr. Lanier of the I. 

Commissioners’ action in appointing him to this committee, and he will be ex- 
pecting to receive some materials and notices of meetings from you in the near 
future. 

We appreciate the opportunity to be able to appoint a representative of 
the County to this committee, and please contact me if you require any further 
action by Onslow County. 

Sincerely yours, 

RGL:lbb 

cc: Louis Latour 
Cameron Lanier 


